
                                        

 

 

Mrs. Perez 

Room 37 

6th Grade Language Arts 

sperez@pylusd.org (preferred method of contact) 

714-986-7080 

Phone extension: 24337 

 

Ways to help your student… 

●​ Check Aeries regularly for all classes, red boxes mean missing assignments 

●​ Check Agendas (class agenda emailed home, and on Google Classroom, also 

student’s school agenda for all classes) 

●​ Encourage your student to use classroom and B3 time wisely 

●​ Set aside sixteen minutes minimum a night for independent reading 

 

More help! 

●​ BOBCAT LEARNING LOUNGE: Tutoring is available for students in room 66 (Mrs. 

Lester) and 34 (Mr. Dellalonga) during the following days/times: Tues. Wed. Thurs. 

morning from 8am-8:45 and Thurs. afternoon from 3:30pm-4:30pm. Perfect for a 

quiet place to work and academic support in all content areas. 

 

Things to Know 

●​ Every Monday, we write down our homework for the entire week in our agendas. (ask 

your student)  

●​ Every Monday, I send out an email with an agenda for the week to the 

parents/students, including materials, reminders, class activities, and due dates. 

 

Late Work Policy 

●​ Students may email me about personal situations that may require an extension on 

due dates  

●​ Homework assignments receive half credit 

●​ Projects/Essays accepted late each day late = -1 letter grade 

 

Absences and Make-up work 

●​ Upon your return from an absence, check weekly agendas and with your class 

peers and refer to our Google Classroom for information about the day(s) and notes 

you missed.  



●​ For any other concerns (make-up tests, etc.), please email me or talk to me at the end 

of the period or during after school/Office Hours.  

 

Novels 

●​ Hatchet by Gary Paulson 

●​ Brian’s Winter by Gary Paulson 

●​ Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief by Rick Riordan 

●​ Percy Jackson and the Sea of Monsters by Rick Riordan 

●​ Wonder by RJ Palacio  

●​ Newly added novels will be communicated two weeks in advance 

 

●​ Reading Adventure 

●​ Students should have a Reading Adventure book with them at all times. 

●​ Students should be reading an average minimum of 10-15 minutes per night. 

●​ During weekly reading time in class, students will report progress with book and 

answer questions about plot, theme, and characters etc. (Google Form) 

●​ Every quarter, students will complete a project about their book. 

 

 

 

Appreciated donations: Tissues (and more tissues!), 

sharpened pencils, glue sticks, disinfecting wipes, 

tree-nut-free snacks for hungry kids, bottled water 

 

 

 

Thank you for coming tonight! 

 


